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          August 6, 2019 

           PROJECT UPDATE 
             200 NORTH  RECONSTRUCTION 

 MAIN  STREET  TO  400  EAST 
 

200 North Resident: 

 

In preparation for the reconstruction effort, the following activities are occurring, or are planned : 

 

 Spade Excavating will be re-compacting the water line trenches 

 

 Bountiful Irrigation will be removing 2 large vaults which are no longer needed 

 

 Replacement of curb, gutter, sidewalk and driveways is planned to start during the week of August 

12. Engineering Department employees will be marking areas to be replaced with pink paint. 

 

 Advanced Paving’s reconstruction crew is expected to start around the last week of August. 

 

 

We will continue to update you on the project schedule as we have better information about the actual 

start date. If you have questions about the project please feel free to contact the Engineering Department 

at 801-298-6125. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bountiful City Engineering Department 

 
Lloyd N. Cheney, P.E., P.L.S. 

City Engineer | Public Works Director 
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